
COUNCILLOR IVAN HENDERSON’S MOTION TO COUNCIL PURSUANT TO 

COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12 – “RENEWAL AND DUALLING OF THE A120 

– HARWICH TO HORSLEY CROSS” 

 

“Following confirmation in writing from Martin Fellows, Regional Director Operations 

East Highways England, that the Wix By-pass is approaching the end of its 

anticipated life and that the long term aim is to renew this section of road, Tendring 

District Council writes to Essex County Council to advise ECC that it fully supports 

calls for the renewal and dualling of the A120 between Harwich and Horsley Cross 

and requests that ECC engages in the process of securing the necessary 

Government funding through the second Roads Investment Strategy Period 

2020/25.” 

 


